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N E W S L E T T E R 
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KEY DIARY DATES 

May 

29th-2nd June: Half term 

June 

8th: Juniors’ Sports Day 

14th: Yr 7-11 Young Driver 

 Education & Safety Sessions 

15th: Juniors visit to Hickling Farm 

21st: Yr 8 HPV vaccine 

23rd: Yr 11 Bowling/Cinema 

26th: Yr 11 Norwich shopping trip 

28th: Yr 9 Blood Brothers 

28th: Yr11 Activity Day 

29th: Yrs 7-10 Sports Day at UEA 

30th Final reports home 

 Junior’s Swimming assessment 

30th: Yr 11: 

 Leavers Assembly  

 Sticky Earth Café 

 Evening meal  
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Blooming Rhododendrons 

Army Signals and  Engineering Team 
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Message from Ms Dangerfield 
 

As we approach the last half term of this academic year (where has this year 
gone – it has flown by) we look forward to some warmer weather and the 
opportunity to take our learning outdoors.  

We have a number of school visits and trips planned which support our 
curriculum, I am very grateful to my staff team who take the time to create 
so many wonderful opportunities for our students.  

We are also looking forward to our junior sports day being held at Bure 
Valley School on Thursday at 8th June and our senior sports day on 24th June 
at the University of East Anglia. Look out for more information on all of 
these events as we send it to you and please remember our website https://
www.allsaintslessingham.co.uk has lots of information, including copies of 
all of the letters that we have sent out. If you want to see some of what we 
get up to in school, our twitter feed @ASLessingham is the place to look.  

I hope you enjoy the half term week; we look forward to seeing everyone 
being back in school on Monday 6th June.   

Numbers to contact for help  

* Ms Dangerfield: 07879 875925 

* Ms Paffett: 07733 417296  

* Norfolk children’s support line:  

Text 07480 635060 or call  

0344 800 8029 
 

Childline—any time:  

0800 1111  

Blooming Rhododendrons 
The Rhododendron trees we planted for the 

King’s Coronation are now in full bloom, 
demonstrating that nurturing does pay off.  

The trees are also loved by the local bee 
population . 

https://www.allsaintslessingham.co.uk
https://www.allsaintslessingham.co.uk


Army Signals and Engineering team 
The Army Signals and Engineering team visited our school 
recently. We participated within different team building 
activities. We created transporters using Connexs, these 
transporters that we made were powered by air pressure.  

We really enjoyed their visit, it was fun, entertaining and really 
enjoyable! 
 

Thank you so much for your visit! 

Year 8 Class 

 

Feedback from Yr 9 

Tristen: Doing the research on one guy’s accounts that  

  aren’t secure can leak information. 

L:  I liked having the army in because it made me proud 

 of my Dad who did 24 years in the army. 

Fraser: It’s not a good idea to have the password   

  ‘password’ as it’s not secure and was easy to hack. 

Liam:  I enjoyed it, taught us a lot about Army stuff and  

  when I  get older I might want to work in the  

  Signals.  It was interesting how they talked about  

  frequencies. 

Alexa:  Very good, fun activities—we found out a whole lot 

  about a random man who was actually an AI. 



Year 8 and 9 trip to UEA 
Year 8 and 9 had a brilliant Athletics trip to UEA in the lead up to Sports Day for the upper school. 

Year 7 trip to Norwich Castle 
Year 7 enjoyed their trip to Norwich Museum where they were able to handle replicas of medieval objects.  They 
also went for a walk around Norwich to see areas such as Fye Bridge, Cow Tower, the River Wensum and Dragon 

Hall; all of which were of great importance during 
medieval times.  


